
Cal Poly Humboldt
Professional Development Funds 

Cal Poly Humboldt has $28,000 in professional development funds available. The goal of the funding is to 
increase retention of Black, Indigenous, and/or identify, in whole or in part, as a Person of Color (BIPOC) faculty. 
Funding can be used for professional development activities, including purchasing of research and/or teaching 
supplies, and registration and travel to a professional conference. All instructional faculty are welcome to apply 
for the funding. Awards ranging from several hundred up to $3,000 are anticipated. All funds are to be expended 
by October 1, 2022. Please use this document to apply for the funding.  

Review of applications will begin on March 1, 2022. 

APPLICANT INFORMATION 
Name:  

College: 

Department: Rank: 

In 500 words or less, please briefly describe how and when you will use the funding. 

In 500 words or less, pease briefly describe how your proposed activity will increase the retention of BIPOC 
faculty at Humboldt State University. 

REVIEWED: 

AVP for Diversity, Equity & Inclusion Date: 

AVP for Faculty Affairs Date: 

Distribution: Approved copies distributed electronically to Department Chair, College Dean, and OAA.

PLEASE INDICATE THE AMOUNT BEING REQUESTED (UP TO $3,000):______________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________________
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